
Notice 

2022-07-17 

Temporary Suspension of DSI public services 

Due to the development of the outbreak of the novel Coronavirus, the 

Identification Services Bureau (DSI) public services will be suspended from 18
th

 to 

22
nd

 July 2022. 

Persons who made appointment for lodging applications can proceed to DSI to 

go through the formalities in the week after DSI services have resumed normal. The 

collection day of documents or certificates will be postponed. 

For enquiries, please contact DSI at 2837-0777 or 2837-0888. 


